
27 February 2015 - AFAV Meeting Minutes 
 
Dear WG members 
 
Thank you for your participation last Friday.  
 
For your reference, here is the link to the meeting recording 
https://icann.adobeconnect.com/p8u0h2npfni/, Access Code: AFAVWG (case sensitive) 
 
Below are the meeting minutes. As always, please feel free to provide your comments, suggestions, or 
amendments to me.  
 

1. The staff provided the WG a review for the face to face meeting in ICANN52. 
2. Per the first item on the meeting minutes from ICANN52, Michele followed up with an update 

that he had received the notice of starting the WG on Whois Accuracy Specification Review from 
ICANN staff to the RrSG. He considered that the notice was the official start of the Whois 
Accuracy Specification Review process. 

3. Michele further suggested that since the Whois Accuracy Specification Review may lead to a 
very different language on Whois address validation in the RAA. He suggested that the WG 
should pause the current work and wait for the outcome of the review. Other WG members 
followed this suggestion. 

4. James suggested that the meeting minutes from the ICANN52 face to face meeting was an 
excellent recap of what the WG had achieved so far, and should be incorporated into Whois 
Accuracy Specification Review process. This suggestion was supported by other WG members. 

5. The WG decided to pause the current work and wait for the outcome from Whois Accuracy 
Specification Review. 

 
Per item #5 above, we will temporarily pause the WG and will not have regular meetings for a few 
weeks. When it is appropriate to resume the work, I will notify you. 
 
Howard Li (李光皓) 
Registrar Services and Industry Relations Senior Manager, APAC 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
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